
 

 The online survey of Log Book use will be sent directly to Clubs by RMS on Monday June 3rd. 
 The Survey is to be completed by Friday 21st June. 
 RMS may provide an extension of time to an individual Club should it provide suitable extenuating 

circumstances.  
 RMS may set up an additional Survey should it feel that additional data is needed after collation of 

the initial Survey. 
 Because either extensions or a second survey would delay finalisation of the review, Clubs are 

encouraged to complete the initial survey quickly and completely. 
 The survey will only be compiled from responses by individual Clubs; the opportunity for individual 

member responses will not be possible, although this was indicated as a possibility earlier. 
 Should any Club not receive an invitation to participate in the Survey by Tuesday 4th June, please 

contact the undersigned. 

 

THE DINKUM OIL 
A drop from the Council of Heritage Motor Clubs to keep you going 

Peter Wright (RMS Liaison)  phone 0417 250 798 

More information about this, and other items of interest, can be found on Council’s website: 

www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au 

http://www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au/

